
Newry News 
Newrybar Public School 
10 Broken Head Road 
Newrybar NSW 2479 

Phone: 02 6687 1343 Fax: 02 6687 2072 

Email: newrybar-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au   

Web: www.newrybar-p.school@det.nsw.gov.au 

TERM 2 WEEK 3-4                         18th May 2020 

Winter is here! 

As the weather is certainly starting to cool 

down please make sure that your child 

comes to school dressed appropriately. 
We are strongly encouraging children to 

start wearing their school jumpers and 

track pants from now on. We will be 
keeping the windows and doors open in 

the classrooms to help minimise the 

spread of any potential germs. 

We have a small selection of winter uni-

forms available including long sleeved 

shirts and jumpers in the office at present 
so pop in and see Laura in the office on 

Mondays, Tuesdays or Wednesdays.  

We will be placing a uniform order next 

week so please email all orders to the 

office by Friday 22nd May. No late orders 
can be accepted and payment will be col-

lected once the orders arrive. 

The uniform order form is attached to this 

newsletter. 

 

 

Returning to School 

This week will run the same as last week 

with the Juniors returning on Tuesday for 

the day and Seniors on Thursday. 

Next week, we are still waiting on advice 

from the NSW Department of Education. 
Once we have a schedule for Week 5 we 

will let all the families know. 

 

Drop off and Pick up 

For the time being we are asking that all 
parents avoid coming onto the school 
grounds. This includes the morning 
drop off and afternoon pick up. 

All parents are to wait either at the top 
gate or the bus bay gate and please 
make sure you are following the social 
distance rule - staying 1.5m apart. 

If you need to speak with one of the 
teachers please call or email the school. 

We thank you for you cooperation with 
this matter. 
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